
South Carolina 
Department of Transportation 

Mr. Mike Manning 
Archer Western Construction 
2410 Paces Ferry Road, Suite 600 
Atlanta, Georgia 30339 

RE: SC 41 Bridge Over Wando River 
Federal Aid Project BR88(079), File 8.158B/l 0.032100 

Dear Mr. Manning: 

Thank you for your response to the South Carolina Depat1ment of Transportation's (SCDOT) 
request for qualifications on the above referenced project. After careful review of the twelve responses 
received, SCDOT has selected your team, along with two (2) other teams, to respond to the Request for 
Proposals (RFP). 

The teams that will be invited to respond to the RFP are as follows: 
• Archer Western Construction 
• PCL Civil Constructors 
• United Contractors 

The Depat1ment will be releasing a Request for Proposals for Indushy Review in short order. 
You will be notified of the release of the RFP and any other information regarding the project via e-mail 
notices. 

The Depat1ment is very appreciative of your desire to assist with this project. Thank you again for 
your efforts thus far. Please call me at (803)737-1598 should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Matthew R. Lifsey, P.E. 
Lowcountry Regional Production Engineer 

MRL:gg 
ec: Linda McDonald, Chief Counsel 

Ron K. Patton, P.E., Chief Engineer for Planning, Location, and Design 
J. C. Watson, Chief Engineer for Operations 
Mitchell D. Metts, Director of Preconstruct ion 
Leland Colvin, Director of Construction 
Robert Clark, District Six Engineering Administrator 

File: PC/LAP 

June 17,2013 

Post O ffice Box 191 
Columbia, South Carolina 29202·0 191 

Phone: (803) 737-23111 
TIY: (803) 737-3870 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY 
AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 


